
REMEMBERING

Judith Dearman
October 9, 2010 - September 10, 2010

Tribute from H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff

H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our

thoughts and prayers are with you all.

Tribute from pat copp

Relation: friend

Hi John & Family

Tom and I would like to extend our heartfelt condolences to you and your family.  We were shocked

and saddened by Judy's passing.  I will always have very fond memories of our times on the tennis

court!  Please take care...and if you are ever visiting White Rock...come and visit us.   Love P & T

Tribute from Mai Clark

Relation: friend

I am so sorry to hear of Judy's passing. I am glad that is was peaceful and that you were all there with

her at the end.

I met Judy at UBC in '59 when we were neighbours at Anne Westbrook, a dorm for women. I was very

pleased to meet he again at the White Rock Tennis club and renew our friendship. As well as playing

tennis, Judy was a good and energetic walking companion and loved my passion for the New York

Times crossword. I have thought of her often since she moved away and I am sorry we did not keep in

touch.

My sincere condolences on the loss of a wonderful woman.

Mai


